
Newsletter Friday 16th December 2022 

Follow us on Twitter, Facebook & Instagram: 
@Christchurchsw9  @SW9Partnership 
www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9 
www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9

Merry Christmas and THANK YOU!

Avrasons Estate Agent, Brixton Road
Blissetts, Brixton Road
Conuco Venezuelan Kitchen, Brixton Road
Davis & Gibbs Estate Agent, Brixton Road
Phillips Butchers, Brixton Village
Pretty Shiny Shop, Clapham Road
Ritzy Cinema, Coldharbour Lane
TGS Arada Café, Vassel Road
Turtle Bay, Brixton Road

We raised a whopping £1200 at the Christmas Faire.

Thanks so much to everyone who supported the event by donating
raffle prizes and gifts, sold raffle tickets, bought raffle tickets, wrapped
prizes, ran stalls, attended the event, made cakes, bought cakes, made
rum punch and bought rum punch! 

Every little bit of participation helped make this a great event and raise
much needed funds for the school. Thank you for being part of this
wonderful school community.

A BIG thank you to our local business supporters. These fantastic
organisations donated prizes to our raffle and are active, loyal
supporters of our school:

We will write to everyone in the New Year explaining how PTA funds will
be spent and the activities we are planning for 2023!
Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and here’s to Christ Church
Primary SW9 !

http://www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9
http://www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9


We had fun in the snow on Monday!




Don’t forget us this Christmas.  Please use 
EASYFUNDRAISING every time you shop 
online.


Over 7,000 brands will donate to Christ 
Church Primary SW9 for FREE when you 
use EASYFUNDRAISING to shop with 
them, so you can support us no matter what 
you’re buying! If you haven’t signed up yet, 
it’s easy and completely FREE.


Please sign up and help us raise more at:


CCSW9 Easyfundraising 


Congratulations to all our 
children who achieved 100% 

attendance this term 

Oak Class (YR)  = 2 children 
Maple Class (Y1) = 12 children  

Acacia (Y2) = 9 children  
Mulberry (Y3) = 4 children  

Willow (Y4) = 1 child 
Elm (Y5) = 7 children  

Cedar (Y6) = 6 children  

We hope you all 
have a peaceful 

Christmas and we 
look forward to 

seeing you in 2023! 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/christchcprisw9/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_source=social&utm_medium=facebook&utm_content=rm-fb-1


   

A big Christ Church Primary SW9 THANK YOU to:  

 

We had a very special visitor yesterday…. Father Christmas 
and his two Elf helpers magically appeared at school to 
deliver a gift to each child! 

We are very grateful to Richard and Matt and the Avrasons 
team for getting in touch with Santa and making this happen! 
AND being such wonderful supporters of our school.  

 

 

 

 



Contact us: 
0207 735 1343 or admin@christchurchschool.cc 

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.christchurchschool.cc 
Check out our class blog site: www.cc-champions.com 

and finally…..NEWS FROM OUR CHURCH 
Christ Church Parish | Parroquia Cristo Salvador

90 Brixton Road, SW9 6BE
admin@christchurchbr.org.uk

020 7587 0375
www.christchurchbr.og.uk 

Fr Hugo, Fr Steve and all of  Christ Church Parish 

wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year: enjoy a well-earned break! 


And in the new year..

 

Our next Bubble Church: a lively 30 minute service for 
toddlers and parents, complete with croissants and coffee!   
All welcome to come along on January 8th: we’re also 
welcoming volunteers from parents and children in Key 
Stage 2 so do get in contact if you’d be interested in helping 
out.

mailto:admin@christchurchschool.cc
http://www.christchurchschool.cc
http://www.cc-champions.com
mailto:admin@christchurchbr.org.uk
http://www.christchurchbr.og.uk/



